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Official Statement of The Peninsula Manila - Update 
 
November 29, 2007, 19.00 Hong Kong time 
 
 
The occupation of The Peninsula Manila by a group of anti-government rebels has ended, and 
the rebels have left the hotel. The matter is now being dealt with by the relevant Philippine 
authorities. 
 
Hotel guests are currently being accommodated at neighbouring hotels.  The Peninsula Manila 
takes the safety of its guests, patrons and staff extremely seriously, considering it to be of 
paramount importance, and the hotel will continue to liaise and work closely with the 
Philippine authorities. 
 
The Peninsula Manila is now closed until further notice. 
 
For general enquiries, please contact The Peninsula Manila hotline on  + 632 759 3011 or + 
632 759 3010. 
 
For media enquiries, please contact Ms Irene Lau, Corporate Affairs Manager of The 
Hongkong and Shanghai Hotels Limited on  + (852) 9094 3153 or Ms Sian Griffiths, Director 
of Communications, The Peninsula Hotels on  + (852) 9026 5217. 
 


